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The spring 2022 edition of the
bilingual Indiantown Newsletter has arrived!
To read, download and share, just click on
the pdf file below.

We hope this publication will give you a
better sense of the work our team is
accomplishing throughout the Village. In this
edition, you will learn more about the
improvements to Booker Park
neighborhood,  major plans to our utilities, a
community photo album and other ways you
can help us improve our community. 

For more information please contact the
Village's Public Information Officer (PIO) at 
villagehall [at] indiantownfl.gov.

Thanks to everyone in the Village for their
input. Let's keep working together to make
Indiantown A Place Where Great Things Grow.
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